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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 21 JULY 2025 

       

DBE TRIENNAIL PARTICIPATION GOAL FOR FAA-FUNDED 

CONTRACTS & AGREEEMENTS  
      

Erie-Ottawa International Airport hereby announces its proposed Disadvantaged Business 

Enterprise (DBE) participation goal of 6.5% for FAA-funded contracts/agreements. Erie-Ottawa 

International Airport estimates that in meeting the established overall goal of 6.5%, it will obtain 

0.7% from RN participation and 5.8% through RC measures. The proposed goal pertains to federal 

fiscal years 2028 through 2028. A virtual consultation will be held August 7, 2025 at 2:00 

p.m. for the purpose of consulting with stakeholders to obtain information relevant to the goal-

setting process. If you would like to participate in the consultation, please 

contact cschwalm@cscos.com for login credentials. 

  

Comments on the DBE goal will be accepted for 30 days from the date of this publication and can 

be sent to the following: 

  

Clayton Finken, Airport Manager 

3255 E. State Road 

Port Clinton, OH  43452 

Phone:  419-734-6297 

info@portclintonairport.com 
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